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NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Simi Valley Youth 
Council on Tuesday, May 19, 2020, at 5:00 p.m., has been 
canceled. The meeting has been rescheduled to 5:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, May 26, 2020. 

For more information, please call Kristin Tignac, the Youth 
Council Coordinator, at (805) 583-6766. 
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